
SAFETY ALERT: Hello Kitty Green Luminous Strap Watch with Light 
 
Date of notice 
26 June 2025 
 
Name of product 
Hello Kitty Green Luminous Strap Watch with Light 
 
Product picture 

   
 
Sample taken from  
Seller “Kingstar123” on Lazada 
 
The Consumer Product Safety Office has issued a notice to Kingstar123 to cease supply of the product. 
During the testing of this sample, it was found that the product did not comply with the following requirements from 
ASTM F2923-20: Standard Specification for Consumer Product Safety for Children’s Jewelry: 

• Lead content of the silvery knobs exceeded the requirements of the standard. 



• Coin cell battery can be accessible without the use of a coin, screwdriver or other common household tool 
and may cause chemical burn if swallowed. 

• Age labelling information was not provided in accordance with the requirements for point-of-sale guidance to 
consumers.  

 
No report of incident or injury related to the use of this product has been received to date. 
Consumers who have bought the product are advised to stop using it immediately.  
 
 


